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I strongly state that Oregonians cannot afford these taxes.  Nor, should they be 

needed.  The current leadership has mishandled the money we do give them.  Do 

better!!  More people will leave and the state will have a substantially reduced tax 

base.  Wake up Oregon leadership!  Quit squandering the money we do provide!  

Vote NO on HB-2025!!!! 


